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Subject: RE: MFC - dra, arborist report
Date: Wednesday, 24 August 2022 at 2:51:38 PM New Zealand Standard Time
From: David Spencer
To: Theresa Chang
Category: MFC
AHachments: image001.png, image002.png, image003.jpg

Hi Theresa
 
Thanks for the call and updated plans.
 
In terms of the effects on the trees I note the following.
 

There is no change to the trees being relocated (Trees 3 and 4), however they are being moved to
different locaBons.
The change to the building footprint has no material effect on the disturbance of the root zones of
trees 5, 6 and 8. The percentage root loss stays the same.

 
Overall, my conclusion and recommendaBons in the report, remain the same, so we don’t need to update
the report.
 
If you have any quesBons or need anything else please let me know.
 
Ngā mihi | Kind regards
 
David Spencer
027 322 3833
 
From: Theresa Chang <theresa@willisbond.co.nz> 
Sent: 24 August 2022 14:35
To: David Spencer <david.spencer@tendtrees.co.nz>
Subject: Re: MFC - dra^ arborist report
 
Hi David
 
I’ve attached the updated planting plan from Wraights. Will call you shortly.
 
Regards,
Theresa
 
 

Theresa Chang
027 322 7541
willisbond.co.nz
Wellington: Level 2 | 5 Cable Street | PO Box 24137 | Wellington 6142
From: David Spencer <david.spencer@tendtrees.co.nz>
Date: Wednesday, 24 August 2022 at 1:18 PM
To: Theresa Chang <theresa@willisbond.co.nz>, Nicole Thompson <nicole@waal.co.nz>
Subject: RE: MFC - dra^ arborist report

Hi Theresa
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